5. RICCARTON/WIGRAM ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE
REPORT OF 28 NOVEMBER 2005 MEETING

The Board received the report of the meeting, and agreed to seek a staff report on a resident’s
request for a sealed footpath through Rosella Reserve.

There was discussion on a recent seminar topic on the Ferrier Park Tree Survey and Replacement
Programme, and the enhancement opportunities with Avonhead School in terms of native planting and
habitat development.

Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 February 2006


Note
Please refer to the Council minutes for the decision


